
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, September 25th, 2024 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• Happy Wellness Wednesday!  Reminder that this s a time to think about taking better care of ourselves.  Have 

you been working on the routine of checking your assignments/work each day; how is that going?  Or do you 

want to work on a different routine this school year such as getting everything ready for school the night before 

or getting up earlier?  It’s still the start of the school year and a great time to start new habits. Remember 

routines will turn into habits if you practice them each day.  You got this. 

 

• Today is Millie the therapy dog’s birthday. She is 5 years old! Come to the library this morning and say happy 

birthday to our sweet Millie. 

 

• The homecoming dance will be this Friday from 8:30 to 11 pm and tickets are on sale now at the bookkeeping 

window for $5. All detentions earned from the current school year must be served in order to purchase a ticket. 

No tickets will be sold at the door, so be sure to purchase one by the end of the school day Friday. As a reminder 

if you are attending the Homecoming Dance you must enter through the South Doors.  

 

• Homecoming t-shirts will be sold this week during the lunch runs. They are $12 and are first come, first served. If 

you pre-ordered a shirt, you can pick it up at the t-shirt table during lunch. 

 

• Here are the dress-up days for homecoming week this week:  

❖ Tomorrow: Dress Your Grade (Freshmen: Babies, Sophomores: Children, Juniors: Gen X or Millennials, 

Seniors: Senior Citizens, Staff: Teenagers)  

❖ Friday: Bruin Pride. As always, make sure that your outfits are school appropriate. 

 

• The Fargo South Bruin Booster Club wants to help ALL Fargo South students celebrate Homecoming week: 

September 23-27! It is a busy week with home Soccer, Volleyball, and Football games and a Swimming and 

Diving meet, and we would love to see the stands filled with Bruin fans! Wear your best Bruin gear or dress on 

theme and show your student ID at admissions. All South students, even those without activity passes, will be 

admitted for free to all games / meets this week courtesy of the Booster Club. 

 

 


